
Frisco Housing Authority Finds Good Use for COVID19 Funds 

 

In response to the hardships caused by COVID19, the Frisco Housing Authority has installed Point to 

Point internet at the Housing Authority units for the use of their student residents for e-learning and 

working from home.  

After contacting the Frisco ISD, Executive Director Sue Kaeufer purchased notebooks which are 

furnished to students living in the Housing Authority. This supplements the devices due from the ISD due 

to their shortage of available notebooks.  This has been an effort to alleviate the cost of internet service 

to the residents and to make sure all the students have the resources needed by them to be successful 

in their e-learning experience. 

According to Fred Lusk, Housing Authority Chairman, “We looked at the ways we could help our 

residents during this unexpected and difficult time all are having due to COVID 19. We received enough 

funds from the Cares Act for COVID 19 to cover the cost of this installation. We are pleased to be able to 

find a way to use these funds to help our residents.” 

The Frisco Housing Authority consists of 20 units for low income residents. The units are at two sites 

located just north and south of Main Street in old downtown Frisco. The Housing Authority was 

organized in 1952 and the units were constructed in 1962. The Housing Authority receives no funds from 

the City. 

 

 


